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November 23, 1988

Dr. Bruce Mallett

Braneh Chief

UiB:N.R,C:

Nuclear Materials Safely Branch
kegion 111

799 Roosevelt R4.

Clen Ellyn, 1L 60137

Dear Dr. Mallett,

As you sguggested during our telephone conversation of
November 22, 1988 about our having had a problem with
leaked radfoactive materials from a 3M Companv anti-
statie device, 1 am writing to request & copy of Lhe
Inspection Report on The 3M Event dated July {1, 1988
by Mr. J. Lyneh.

We are very thankful for your constructive attitude in
sssisting us to continue our investigation of a most
upsetting experience.

Yery truly yours,

Michael J. Boyle
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